
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bundy Blurp! 

ATTENTION PARENTS 

K - 8TH GRADE CAMPUS HOURS 

 

Please note that our campus is open from 

6:00 A.M. until 6:00 P.M., Monday through 

Friday (excluding Holidays). 

 

Students may be dropped off as early as 6:00 

A.M. and picked up as late as 6:00 P.M. 

provided they check in with the Day Care 

person in charge. 

 

**IMPORTANT** 

If you are late picking up your child (after 

6:00 P.M.) a late fee of $15.00 for every 15 

minutes you are late is assessed and you 

must pay the teacher in charge at the time 

you pick up your child. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

BCCS Staff 

 


